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Trucked Recycled Water Program 
MCWD may now authorize trucked recycled water within the service area. 

 

Mammoth Lakes, California – The Lahontan Regional Water Quality Control Board has approved MCWD’s 

Notice of Applicability for recycled water use. Trucked recycled water from the District is now available for use 

within Mammoth Lakes. Updated information and the application are available at the bottom of this page: 

https://mcwd.dst.ca.us/permits 

A General Use Permit, obtained from the District, is required. Users must agree to comply with state requirements 

for recycled water use, and vehicles must be inspected by District staff. The use of trucked recycled water outside 

the District’s service area is not allowed at this time.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact the MCWD Operations Superintendent at 760-934–2596 ext. 231, or 

the Wastewater Chief Plant Operator at 760-934-2596 ext. 235.  

 

### 
 

MCWD provides water and wastewater utility service to the Town of Mammoth Lakes and surrounding areas. MCWD strives to 

provide reliable, affordable utility service to our customers and to conduct our operations in a manner reflecting our stewardship 

role. We encourage our customers to practice responsible use of our limited water resources, and to take advantage of the 

information and services available to support this goal. 


